
May 7, 2017 

News From Mrs. Pendley’s 
O C L A M 

R s S O 

SBAC—State Testing   
 Math Section 

05/08 
05/12 

Open House 05/18 

Field Trip  05/19 

Class Play 6:30 PM 05/25 

  

  

  

Upcoming Events 
Vacation on Mars 

Class Play May 25th  
6:30 P.M. 

 
 
 

Students have been working hard during re-

hearsal to memorize their parts for the play, 

It would be very helpful if families could 

help their children work on their lines, songs, 

and gestures at home. Please plan to bring a 

dessert to share on the night of the play. 

Please have your child in the gym at 6:00. 

 

UPDATE on STATE TESTING 
Students did an excellent job on the ELA portion of the state test last week. I am so proud and 

impressed by their perseverance and effort. The new state tests are adaptive. This means that 

depending on the right or wrong answers a student selects on the test, the test adjusts the ques-

tions according to results.  

This week we look forward to the Smarter Balanced Math section of the test. Tomorrow, stu-

dents will take the adaptive portion of the test. This section will cover all of the standards that 

students have learned this year. On Wednesday, Students will take the performance Task of 

the test 

Please make sure your child gets plenty of rest and eat a healthy breakfast! 

We plan to ROCK the TEST! 


